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Sheridan Road Water Main Improvement Project  

January 13, 2016 

 
 

Project Description 

Over the next four months the City will be contracting water main improvements 
on Sheridan Road from Emerson Street to Lincoln Street.  This project consists of 
a combination of trenchless cured in place pipe lining renewal and open cut 
replacement of deteriorated 18” diameter water main.  This work is part of the 
City’s continuous program to renovate and improve the water distribution system 
throughout the community.  Funding for this project will be from the City’s Water 
Fund.      

Preliminary construction staging and minor preparatory work will begin the week 
of January 18.  Full construction activities are scheduled to begin Monday, 
January 25, weather permitting.  The entire project is expected to be completed 
by late May.   

Traffic patterns will vary during construction.  The work will require the traffic lanes 
to be reduced to one lane in each direction for an extended period.  Delays are 
expected so please plan accordingly and use alternate routes as practical. Every 
attempt will be made to minimize inconveniences to the traveling public.         

 

Contractor 

The contractor for this project is Bolder Contractors, Inc., 316 Cary Point Drive, 
Cary, Illinois 60013. 

 

City Monitoring 

The City has retained Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Ltd. to provide daily field 
inspection services.  This project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & 
Engineering Bureau.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact 
Dan Manis, P.E., Senior Project Manager at 3-1-1 or (847) 448-4311.     

 

 


